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My dear Lady Strachey,

I have been deputed to convey the thanks of our Cominittee to 

you for your most kind thought of providing the singing at the 

Queen’s Hall Meeting. I am sure it was this item in ths pro­

gramme which made the meeting go with such a hearty swing, and if 

vou could see the letters we have received since telling us how 

much the women themselves enjoyed ths meeting, you would feel that 

your labours had not been in vain.

We all sincerely hope ’■hat the next time your songs are sung 

you will be there to hear them yourself.

Believe me.

Yours very sincerely.


